
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the Council
of the City of Danville, Virginia, on TUESDAY,
DECEMBER 17, 2013, at 7:00 p.m. in the City
Council Chambers located on the fourth floor of
City Hall, 427 Patton Street, Danville, Virginia.
At this time and place citizens may be heard on a
proposed application to the Virginia Department
of Conservation and Recreation by the City of
Danville for a grant award under the Recreational
Trails Program.

The City of Danville is proposing to continue
development of the Riverwalk pedestrian/bicycle
trail system ultimately connecting to the existing
trail system along the north bank of the Dan
River. The proposed section will tie into the
current Riverwalk-Riverside Dr. II trail project
and travel west along the north bank of the Dan
River, across the Sandy River, and terminate at
Commerce Street.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, Clerk of Council


